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December 7, 2006 
 

REMINDER:  NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
AND 

POSTING OF WORKSHOP AGENDA 
(Workshop to be held Friday, December 15, 2006, 9:30 a.m.) 

 
RE: Standards for Interconnection to Electric Utility Delivery Systems 

Docket UE-060649 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) previously 
gave notice that it will convene a workshop in this docket on December 15, 2006, at 
9:30 a.m., in Room 206, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 
Washington.  The notice states that an agenda for the workshop would be posted to 
the Commission’s web site prior to the workshop. 
 
The Commission has developed an agenda for the workshop.  The agenda is attached 
to this Notice and will be posted to the Commission’s web site at 
www.wutc.wa.gov/060649.  
 
If you cannot attend the workshop, you can arrange to dial into the Commission's 
conference bridge at (360) 664-3846.  You may reserve a line by calling Ms. Kippi 
Walker at (360) 664-1139. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please contact Dick Byers at 
dbyers@wutc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1209. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
 
Attachment 
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